
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
July 13, 2020  
 

 
Town hosts webinar on teleworking benefits 
  
The Town of Vienna and Vienna Business Association will host a Vienna Road to Recovery: 
The Value of Telework & Transit Options for Your Business interactive webinar featuring 
representatives from the Telework!VA program at noon Thursday, July 16. 
 
The program is designed by the Department of Rail and Public Transportation to: 

• reduce the number of commuters on Virginia’s roadways 
• help companies attract and train productive employees 
• reduce employee absenteeism 
• lower operational and recruitment expenses. 

 
The webinar will cover how these goals can be accomplished through teleworking. This webinar 
is open to all businesses. Sign up for the webinar at viennava.gov/covidwebinar. Contact 
natalie.monkou@viennava.gov with any questions. 
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